
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 14, 2019 

 

 

 
Filed Via Web Portal 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: Rulemaking to Address Electric and Natural Gas Cost of Service  

Dockets UE-170002 and UG-170003 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Comments on the informal draft rules in the above-referenced rulemaking are due June 14, 

2019.  Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) appreciates the opportunity to comment on this important 

topic.  As a follow-up to a conversation with Commission Staff, due to the forthcoming PSE 

General Rate Case filing, and the need to be thorough in our comments and analysis to Staff’s 

proposal, PSE will file its comments as soon as possible after filing its General Rate Case. 

 

If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142 

Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

  

 

cc:  Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
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